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May Newsletter 

 

Lodi Elementary School and OSC 
 
 
 
 
 

Dear Families and Caregivers, 
 

It is hard to believe that the end of the school year is upon us.  At 
this time of year we are working to finish the year strong with kids, 
plan for next year, and monitor/celebrate the growth students have 
made in behavior and academics. 
 

Summer Activities 

I am sure your family is going through some of these very same 
planning stages too.  Here is an article that shares 25 ideas families 
can do during the summer to keep kids brains active- 
https://www.educationworld.com/a_curr/profdev073.shtml  Feel free 
to tag us on Facebook so we can see you and your kids trying out 
some of these activities. 
 

Changes At Our Schools 

This time of year also brings about staffing changes due to 
retirement.  Mrs. Schaub, LMC Director at ES, PS, and OSC, will be 
re-retiring (she has already retired from our district once) at the end 
of the school year.  Mrs. Schaub has done a great job of teaching 
our kids how to be researchers, good consumers and evaluators of 
information, and safe and responsible digital citizens over the years. 
For all of her hard work we thank her and we wish her health and 
happiness in retirement!!! 
 
Mike Pisani 
Principal 

 

 

101 School Street, Lodi, WI 53555 

Check us out on the web! 

https://www.lodi.k12.wi.us/elem/index.cfm  

(608)592-3842 

Check out Lodi Elementary School 

on Facebook!  

 

Important Announcements 

 

  Afternoon Session 11:30am-1pm 

 

 

https://www.educationworld.com/a_curr/profdev073.shtml
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Buy 1 Get 1 Free Book Fair May 13-17 

Monday and Wednesday Open 8am-3pm 

Tuesday & Thursday Open 8am-6pm 

Friday May 17: Open 8-9am 

This is a great time to stock up on 

Summer reading material! 
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 Is it really just a bump on the head?  
 A concussion is a type of traumatic brain injury that is caused by a bump or blow to 
the head. Even if the injury appears insignificant it is important to continue to monitor 
for continuing or reoccurring signs and symptoms. 
 
Symptoms to report to your health care provider:  

 Headache or “pressure” in the head 

 Nausea or vomiting 

 Balance problems or dizziness: more clumsily 

 “Not feeling right” or “Feeling down”: mood, 
behavior or personality changes. 

 Double or blurry vision 

 

 Feeling sluggish, 
foggy, groggy, or hazy: answers questions 
slowly 

 Noise Sensitivity 

 Concentration or memory problems: forgets 
instruction or confused about simple things.  

 Light sensitivity 

 
     All of these symptoms if continuing after the initial injury are an indication that your child should been seen by a 
doctor. There are also more severe symptoms in which your child should been seen urgently in the ER such as, unequal 
pupils, drowsiness that they do not easily awake from, slurred speech, convulsion, seizures, repeated vomiting or 
nausea, a headache that gets worse and does not go away, etc. Please see the CDC web site for a full list. 
https://www.cdc.gov/headsup/index.html 

     If your child has had a concussion they may need more rest. This rest includes time away from screens, fewer hours at 
school, reduced time reading, writing or computer work to allow their brain to recovery. Research has shown that 
students who have a concussion recover more slowly if they do not get the proper rest for their brains. A doctor can 
help provide guidance for both parents and the school regarding the best plan for your child’s recovery from a 
concussion.  

Attention parents of 5th Grade students: 
     As your student is starting to transition into 6th grade, we also need to take a look at 
immunizations. T dap is an immunization that is required by the state of Wisconsin for all 
students entering 6th grade. Please schedule an appointment for your child now so that this 
will be completed before the beginning of the school year. If you are not wanting your child 
immunized a signed waiver will be required. Please do keep in mind that vaccines help 
prevent illness and the spread of disease.  

     There are 3 other vaccines that your pediatrician will also talk with you about when you go for your appointment. The 
Human papillomavirus vaccine (HPV) can help prevent certain kinds of cancer. The second vaccine is the Meningococcal 
conjugate vaccine that helps prevent meningitis which is caused by a bacteria that can cross from the blood into the 
brain and spinal cord resulting in a severe illness. The third vaccine recommended is the flu shot.  

 Please feel free to contact me if you have any questions. 
Jean Winter  
winteje@lodischoolswi.org 
(608)438-3100 

https://www.cdc.gov/headsup/index.html
mailto:winteje@lodischoolswi.org


LES/OSC May Newsletter 

   
NONDISCRIMINATION 
The School District of Lodi does not discriminate against any person on the basis of sex, race, color, religion, national origin, ancestry, 
creed, pregnancy, marital or parental status, sexual orientation, or physical, cognitive, emotional, or learning disability or handicap in 
its education programs or activities. 

If any person suspects that such discrimination has occurred, they may file an informal and, if needed, a formal complaint y by 
contacting Tiffany Loken, 

Director of Student Services,School District of Lodi, 115 School Street, Lodi, WI 53555, 608-592-3851, ext. 5486  

 Page 4 of 6 

   

 

 

 

 

 

 

Opera For the Young 
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Some highlights from April! 

-Students decorated paper bags for the Piggly Wiggly for 

Earth day  

- 3rd grade walked to the Lodi Vet Clinic where they got a 

tour and got to see an ultrasound and some dog 

training. They also learned they raised $575.00 for the 

Second Chance fund!  Awesome job 3rd grade!  

-Some 5th grade students competed in the math 

meet.  

   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Congratulations to all our PEACE Award winners. Students were chosen for being 

Patient, Enthusiastic, having a positive Attitude, being Caring, and always giving their 

best Effort. The ABCD (Above the Call of Duty) Award was also awarded to a very 

special staff member, Dawn Collins.  
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The Pride Card Bucket was filled!!!  

To celebrate LES/OSC students got to have  

a school wide dance! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

*Curious about PBIS and Pride Cards? 

Comment any questions you may have on our Facebook  

Page and we will answer them! 


